
 

 

To Parent/Carers of Year 12 Biology Students  

Our ref: 87332385 

10 October 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Re: Year 12 Biology Fieldwork   

As part of the A-Level Biology course, students are required to complete a variety of practical’s and 

ecological studies. Students are required to undertake fieldwork to facilitate the gathering of data 

for use in investigations, and this experimental fieldwork will allow them to further cement their 

understanding of the topics within the A-level course.  This fieldwork is scheduled to take place at 

Cranedale Field Centre as a residential trip from 26 June 2023 to the 28 June 2023. The trip will 

provide the students with detailed knowledge of ecology and conservation as well as improve their 

required practical skills, information can be found at https://cranedale.com/biology-fieldwork/. 

As a school we try to ensure the costs of all our visits are minimised so that as many students as 

possible can take advantage of these valuable learning experiences. In this case, to be able to 

offer the visit we are requesting a contribution of £290 per student to cover the costs of the 

residential. This cost will cover transport, food and accommodation for the length of the stay. If this 

cost is going to prove restrictive then please get in touch. 

We will depart by coach at 9.30am on Monday 26 June, and I anticipate that we will return to 

school by 17.30 on Wednesday 28 June. 

If you would like your child to attend these visits, please complete the attached slip along with the 

medical consent form and return it to Mr Scott or Miss Munro by Friday 14 October 2022. 

https://forms.office.com/r/H1uwhQXM0H 

A deposit of £100 is required by Friday 21 October, and is payable via ParentMail. 

You can make your contribution payment by using our secure internet payment site 

https://pmx.parentmail.co.uk.If you require any assistance in using this site or if you need your 

login details please e-mail finance@southhunsley.org.uk. If you do not have access to the internet 

then please contact the Finance department via telephone on 01482 631 208 to arrange an 

alternative method of payment 

For the field trip students are likely to need to wear waterproof and warm clothing as they will be 

completing data collection in a range of locations throughout the days. Footwear needs to be 

https://forms.office.com/r/H1uwhQXM0H
https://pmx.parentmail.co.uk/
mailto:finance@southhunsley.org.uk


sturdy and suitable for walking on the beach and in woodland. There is a limited amount of 

equipment students are able to borrow, please let us know if this is a service you will need.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us by telephone on 01482 631208 or 

by email at steven.scott@southhunsley.org.uk.   

Yours faithfully   

 

Steve Scott 

Science Teacher 

 

 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 12 Biology Fieldwork – 26 June -28 June 2023 

I wish ____________________________________ (Student Name) __________________ (Form)  

to attend the Year 12 Field Trip 26– 28 June 2023 

Emergency Contact Number _________________________________ 

Signed________________________________(Parent/Carer) _____________________ (Date) 

Please return this slip to Mr Scott or Miss Munro by Friday 15 October 2022 

 

 


